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BATH STREET MARINE TABLE TENNIS CLUB 
 

Secretary 

G R Turner 

5 General Drive 

West Derby 

L12 4ZB 

Telephone: 0151 220 9926 

Mobile: 07771 698015 

Email: gratur5gilmore@outlook.com 

 

 

 

Treasurer 

I Brownrigg 

25 Myrtle Grove 

Waterloo 

L22 2AG 

Telephone 0151 928 4536 

Mobile: 07779 684350 
E-mail: ianbrownrigg1947@yahoo.co.uk 

 

Chairman: B Cooney, Telephone 07773 913312 

 

CLUB TOURNAMENT 
 

The Club Tournament was introduced in 2013 in honour of our former club secretary and long 

time member Ron Georgeson. It has since become an annual event. 

 

Normally it would comprise of 3 events. The Main Event, the Ron Georgeson Memorial 

Handicap Trophy, is a singles event open to all members with each match comprising of 5 

games played up to 11 points. It is a handicap event giving players of different standards an 

equal chance. For those who do not get past the first round of the Main Event, there is then a 

consolation singles or Plate competition played on exactly the same basis. Normally, the third 

event would be a Fun Doubles competition. However, this year because of corona virus rules, 

we are unable to play doubles. 

 

This year’s tournament will therefore comprise of the two singles events, and, subject to the 

impact of localised corona virus restrictions, will be played over the autumn of 2020. The first 

round will be in small groups of up to 4 players, and groups will be able to play on a Saturday, 

Sunday afternoon, Monday or Tuesday evening. Players must be able to play at the allotted time. 

All matches will be played at the clubroom.  

 

Unfortunately, spectators are not allowed at the present time, nor is socialising before or after the 

event. Appropriate covid protocol must be observed at all times. 

 

The event is open to members only, including new members and any becoming members for the 

2020/21 season. Entries should be submitted no later than Monday 12 October.  

 

Entry is free. And we would encourage as many members as possible to take part. 

 

You can enter by the following methods:- 

 

1. Completing the online entry form on the Club Tournament 2020 page of the website. 

2. Downloading and completing an application form and sending it (preferably 

electronically) to one of the tournament organisers. 

3. Placing your name and phone number on the list posted on the Noticeboard in the 

clubroom. 

 

In entering the tournament, you are confirming that you will abide by the tournament rules 

which are also published on the website. 
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Tournament Organiser (Dave Noden – dan280463@icloud.com, 07887 741281) 

Club Secretary (Graham Turner)  
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